

# SPRES Preschool Newsletter

December 2024

## Upcoming

## School year '25-'26

Registration for Fall '25- Spring '26 will begin in January.

Here are the application windows:

1/8-1/17:

Currently enrolled children register 1/21-1/24:

Church members and siblings of currently enrolled children apply

1/27:

Applications accepted for new families where space allows

#### Petting Zoo

Children and teachers will enjoy a special petting zoo on the last day before break, 12/20. This has become a tradition to bring life to the animals in the Nativity story.

#### **Amazon Wishlists**

Please be on the look out for Amazon wishlists being shared for each classroom if you are interested in checking them out.

#### Reminders

- Please take a minute to make sure ALL contact information is up to date on Brightwheel.
- If your child have a fever of 100.4 or higher, they must stay home from preschool and can return once fever free for 24 hours without fever reducing meds.

### **PreK Nativity Program**

Thursday, 12/19 PreK Families are invited to a Nativity Program at 9:30. Please note this is not the last day of Preschool.

## Christmas Break(and beyond)

The preschool will be closed 12/23 - 1/03. We'll welcome children back on Monday, 1/6/2025.

1/17: Early out- closing at 2:00 1/20: MLK Holiday-closed



